
 

Elementary Digital Reading & Math Programs  

Available this Summer  
 

Dear Ken-Ton K-4 Families, 

Throughout the home learning phase, your child has had access to a number of math and 
reading digital resources.  Over the past few weeks, many parents have asked if students 
would be able to continue to access them over the summer months. While district-loaned 
devices are not available for the summer months, we are pleased to inform you that your child 
will be able to continue accessing all the great learning programs they’ve already used in 
distance learning on your home devices. Students may continue to log in through Clever 
(​www.ktufsd.org/clever ​) to access the following programs:  

 

The Scholastic Literacy Digital Resources will continue to help all students learn to read with 
fluency, comprehension, and enjoyment.  For students who were unable to complete the 
mathematics content for their grade level, Zearn lessons will still be available so they can 
prepare for the coming school year.  IXL will remain as a resource for continuing to practice and 
develop math understanding.   

S ​tudent use of these learning resources will not be graded, required, or monitored. District 
loaned devices are not available over the summer. Any parents and families may, at their 
discretion, choose to use these tools in order to reduce the risk of academic regression that 
typically takes place during the summer months, and to ensure that your child is ready to hit 
the ground running in September. 

While teachers will not be available to answer questions, o​r provide instruction, our​ ​technology 
support desk will be open to help with any technology related questions. You may contact them 
at; ​ ​871-2050​ or ​Tech_Support@ktufsd.org 

On behalf of the entire faculty and staff in Ken-Ton, we wish you a safe and fun filled summer! 
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